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Come on down to Spell field/ Hanahan Dog Park right here, in your
stomping grounds! This park is located at 5808 Murray Dr. The park
offers numerous amenities such as a playground, two full-size
tennis courts, two pickleball courts, a baseball field, and a dog
park. The dog park  was renovated in August of 2022. This park is a
great option for you and your family or friends to spend your
leisure time!
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Hydration is super important with temperatures
increasing and progressing into the summer.
Check out these heat safety tips below. 
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The Hawks Nest Park
We are closely working with KHOPE Creative, a corporate sponsorship fundraising

company to obtain sponsorships to add several amenities to The Hawks Nest and Steward
Steward Street Park. We have had several meetings with local businesses about

fundraising opportunities. 

Spell, Loftis & Hanahan Recreation Complex
Our maintenance continues to maintain these facilities as the season continues. This
includes weed spot treatment, ant treatment, and any areas of concern. Now that the

season has begun, our maintenance team will continue to look for ways to improve our
facilities. 

Otranto/Eagle Landing
Staff continues to maintain the cleanliness of Roma, Venice, and Manor Parks

Steward Street Park
Site work construction has begun on this project. While there may not be a lot of progress
that can be seen, there is a lot of progress taking place such as ordering all material and
coordinating different sub contractors. The anticipated completion date is late fall 2024.



hanahan.recdesk.com 

We still have
openings in a
variety of our
Specialty Summer
Camps so don’t
miss out!!

For more
information on what
we have to offer,
please visit: 

Programs UpdatePrograms Update
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IMPORTANT
Reminder
IMPORTANT
Reminder

Contact usContact us
Program Director:
Katelyn Pippin 
kpippin@cityofhanahan
.com 

Rec Coordinator:
Chris Fordham
christopher.fordham@
cityofhanahan.com



what’s goiNG ON? what’s goiNG ON? 
AthlEtics UpdatEAthlEtics UpdatE

HANAHAN.RECDESK.COM

McLain Jones
Coach McLain has volunteered for us over the
past few seasons. He has helped us in multiple
sports and is always willing to pitch in when he
can. McLain is also a continued sponsor for us,
and we appreciate his efforts and support any
time of the year. Thank you, McLain, for being a
part of our team!
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 "We want to thank everyone who came out to the Rec Night &
Opening Day events, we appreciate everyone's support!"

COACH OF THE MONTHCOACH OF THE MONTH

uPCOMING DATESuPCOMING DATES
Fall Registration Opens

 Monday, May 6th



Senior CENTERSenior CENTER

Hall of Fame
Resistance Band
Class

April EventsApril Events
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WHAT’S thE LatEST?WHAT’S thE LatEST?

Painting Canvas Class

CALENDAR EVENTS 
ARE FOR SENIOR CENTER
MEMBERS!! 

REGISTER AT:
WWW.CITYOFHANAHAN.CO
M/SENIOR-CENTER

“AGING IS NOT LOST YOUTH BUT A NEW STAGE
OF OPPORTUNITY AND GROWTH! “

-BETTY FRIEDAN



EVENTS/ RENTALS
CHECK IT OUT...

BOATING SAFETY PRESENTATION – 
MAY 9, 2024

On Thursday, May 9th, the city will host a
Boating Safety Presentation in the

Courtroom of City Hall. The presentation
will outline the new boating law(s). Mr.

Randall Smith, Sr., Chairman/Founder –
Boating Safety South Carolina will lead
the presentation. He will also distribute

the new 2024 SCDNR Boating Handbook
to those in attendance and will open the
floor up to a Q&A to finish up the evening.

We are asking that people RSVP, as he
has asked for an approximate number of

attendees.
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*For additional information, contact Emily Huff, Special Events Director
ehuff@cityofhanahan.com


